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Festive celebrations

[As we moved into the 2nd year of Government Covid gFHimayetillhadﬂEbestﬁmh r

in the |l ead up to the end of the Autumn ter m. A's ¢hastmasdunch, wore afestve [c h
jumper for Save the Children and offered a visit to Santa for those children wishing to see him. Each phase in the sclwohpirtual festive performance,

which are currently on the website to view until the end of term and treated their parents and carers to some outdoonfjisgsi Once again, we made the most

of the fun and festivities at Smithoés Wood, al b ehboththéschoaiandtheincigldduringu|s u

this half term and we hope you all enjoy a well deserved break with friends and families.. Photos from any festive eventetaavebsite, but please see below
Qr a summary of what we enjoyed. )

Days to remember 5

ﬁhr oughout the 2nd half of the
Primary have continued to experience memorable days and occasions.
These days have included: Remembrance Day, where our pupils joined thd
Nation in showing respect for all those who have given their lives for us;
Year 3 trip to 6AlIl things Wilddé, where they had first hand experie
nature; Reception trip to Winter Wonderland; Children in Need Day,

where our pupils raised money for children who are less fortunate. All of th
experiences that the children have taken part in have all contributed to the
Qvelopment of their wider knowledge and life skills.

pupils at Smithds Wood

Pupil responsibilities

ﬁe have continued to provide roles and responsibilities which prepare our pupil
for the future, by offering them the opportunity to apply for supportive or leader-
ship roles in the school. This term, we have elected: VBeling warriors; who take
responsibility for ensuring that pupils welbeing on the playground is supported;
House Captains; who lead and inspire pupils of all ages across the school in terms of
striving for excellence; and the continued members of our SWAG club, who make
decisions about, and plan, charity events and days for the school. As we move into
2022, we will be looking for more opportunities for our pupils to develop in these
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ATTENDANCE FOR THE TERM-93.7%
Enjoy the holidays and we will see you all in the New Year
SCHOOL REOPENS FOR PUPILS ON WEDNESDAY 5TH JANUARY 2022




